
 

 

          Monday January 23rd  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
In Y1 the children are required by the government to undergo a 
“Phonics Screening”. This is timetabled to take place in June. 
Last year we had a 96% success pass rate and we would very 
much like your support to repeat that success this year. 
 
We would like to invite you to come to a meeting at 3.30pm on 
Thursday February 9th in my classroom-Azure. There will be a 
crèche available in Mrs Saeed’s classroom. The meeting should 
last approximately 30mins. 
 
During the meeting we will explain what the children have to do 
in the screening and offer suggestions for things you can support 
your child with at home. Please let the office know if you are 
unable to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs. Hugginson.  
KS1 Coordinator 

 


